Corsham Regis

Primary Academy

Friday 7" May 2021

Just look at our Fantastic road signs!

We had one sign up in Corsham but now thanks to donations from the community we have 4
fabulous signs, designed by the children. Ghlex, Bethany and Erin in Amethyst class won the
competition and we met with Ruth Hopkinson, Wiltshire and Corsham Councillor before Mr

Denton put them up for all to see.

Let’s hope that drivers slow down and help to protect the wonderful peacocks of Corsham.
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